Please return one per guest to Sheila Jerdan. Please be legible,
thorough, and have them in to Sheila no later than one week after

the coffee hour took place.
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NOTES FOR TEXT OF LETTER. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU PROVIDE

SUFFICIENT INFORMATION FOR PERSONALIZATION OF EVERY LETTER.
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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

August 27, 1974

Mattapan, Mass. 02126

Just a short note to thank you for taking
the time out to attend the recent meeting at Jean Harrington's
hoam. It was good both to have the opportunity to see you and
to have the chance to talk.

Your concern over your children being
assigned to the Tileston School is understandable; and proper
transportation should certainly be provided. of the
Mattapan Little City Hall has been instructed to bring it to the
attention of my Deputy Mayor for his action. Please don't hesi-
tate to contact her, if there are any further delays.

So thanks for coming and I'll look forward
to seeing you again in the near future.

I do hope that you are now feeling better and
that your health has improved.

Sincerely,

KHW/rmb Kevin H, White
Mayor

P.S. Please thank -for joining us also and extend my best
wishes to her.





